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Trip to Melody Lanes..

On Wednesday, the participants went on a “strike”ing trip to the bowl-

ing alley. We got off the buses in the morning with glistening faces. 

Every day at Otsar is exciting but this Wednesday was extra special! 

We loaded the buses eagerly and were on our way. The participants 

were in tough competition as everyone at Otsar is skilled bowlers. 

Francine swiftly rolled the ball down the lane. Next up was Yossi. 

Roger swung the ball, like a professional. The scores were racking up. The 

lucky winner was none other than Yanky! We clapped and cheered for him. 

Miriam shared that she had a wonderful time. The participants truly had a “ball”. 

All too soon, we were back at Day Hab. A special shout out to our wonderful staff 

for arranging these weekly trips! 
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Baseball Game..

 Eddie J and Mordy were lucky to go an exclusive trip to a baseball 

game! They got ready in no time, adorned their caps and were on their 

way. The game was a smashing hit. We cheered along with the fans when 

one of the players hit a home run. We’re grateful to Otsar for our “lineup” of 

trips that are “way out of the park”!  

Planting..

On Monday, Fayge walked in to Day Hab with two large planters. 

Could it be true?! The participants were delighted to plant flow-

ers! Planting is an old-time hobby that brings a sense of warmth 

and contentment. We started out with shoveling soil in to the 

planters, one by one. Our strong group of participants were right 

up to the task. We then cleared up a spot in the soil, removed the 

flowers from their containers and placed it in the soil. Maria did a 



superb job maneuvering the flowers. Yvette relished the sensory 

feel of the soil. We placed the planters at the entrance to Day Hab 

to beautify our outdoors. It is a treat to watch the participants “blos-

som” before our eyes! 

Spot the Item..

This week’s activity was “spot on”! The participants were jumping out of 

their seats with contagious energy as staff explained the game. We divid-

ed the room into three so that two tables competed against each other. 

We announced different items around the room and our job was to 

find them. Once a participant spotted an item, he/she raced around 

the room. Whoever reached the item first earned their team a 

point. Painting of an orange juice carton anyone? Lila spotted 

a “fireplace” on the bulletin board. Bracha frantically searched 

and finally found the word Spring on the wall. Our intelligence 

and sharp vision came in handy. The participants aced their way 

through the game and emerged victorious!! The laughter lasted 

through the day and accompanied us home!  


